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Belmonte, Juan

From: Eleanor Gruber <mandegruber@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, November 15, 2019 3:48 PM
To: comments, EMP
Cc: GOV Constituent Relations; Cohen, Jane; Frangione, Kathleen
Subject: [EXTERNAL] IEP FEEDBACK

 
 

I urge you to extend the comment period on the Integrated Energy Plan, which will be part of  the Energy Master 
Plan.  For you to require comments for such a short period, considering the complex nature of both the EMP and now the 
IEP makes a mockery of public participation. 

Ordinary citizens, not fuel companies, or affected industries had ready comments because they have the "bottom line" to 
address.  We, taxpayers and those who are most effected do not. 

Please extend the comment period, and be more transparent, as you were with much notice about the EMP, for 
this IEP. 

thank you, 

Eleanor Gruber 

Ridgewood NJ 

--  
Please consider the environment - do you really need to print this email? 


